
  

 

 

Whitewater Newsletter – 3rd November 2023 
 

I hope you all enjoyed your half term break. We’ve had a fantastic first week back, despite the wind and rain. Between 

now and Christmas, there’s so much to look forward to. Throughout this newsletter, I’ll be sharing some upcoming 

events, the key dates (including Christmas at Whitewater), as well as the Learning Overviews for this half term from 

each class. 

 

Remembrance Service and The Poppy Appeal… 

Poppies are now available in school to purchase at the office. We also have a limited number of adult poppies, car 

poppies and wristbands. If your child would like to buy one please send them to school with some change or pop in 

to the school office before or after school. This year we will be attending our Remembrance Service at Rotherwick 

Church on Friday 10th November. Please note, this service will be for the children and staff only this year.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week… 

This year, Anti-Bullying Week begins on Monday 13th November. To raise awareness of this, it starts with Odd Socks 

or shoes Day. It’s a fun opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and 

what makes us all unique! Whitewater will be celebrating our own differences. We are asking all of the children and 

staff to take part in Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November 2023. There is no charge for wearing odd socks as 

part of their normal school uniform for the day and it would be lovely to see as many members of our community 

getting involved as possible. 

 

Children in Need… 

We are approaching that time of year when we mark Children in Need again. This year, it falls on Friday 17th 

November. As usual, we would like to mark this as a school and give the children a chance to contribute to the 

charity. To keep the day inclusive and simple, children can come to school wearing Pj’s, comfys, slippers or dressing 

gowns. Remember we will still need to have sensible shoes to go outside and, layers in case we get too hot! Or, we 

can wear something spotty joining this year’s theme of being ‘Spotacular’! As always, we are asking children to bring 

in a donation that we can collect in school to send to the charity as part of their annual fundraiser.  

 

Key Dates… 

7.11.23 New Entrants Open Afternoon (1.15)  

10.11.23 
Fox Class to QMC 

9.15 Remembrance Service at Rotherwick Church  

13.11.23 
Anti-Bullying Week – Where Odd Socks for the week  

PTA – Bags to School 

17.11.23 Children in Need- Non school uniform  

22.11.23 PGL Presentation to Year 6 parents (5pm) 

28.11.23 Fox Class – Zoom call with Cambridge Museum 

1.12.23 PTA Christmas Carols (5.30pm) 

4.12.23 Rabbits and Otters Christmas Performance (Dress Rehearsal to KS2) 

5.12.23 Rabbits and Otters Christmas Performance PM  

6.12.23 Rabbits and Otters Christmas Performance PM 

8.12.23 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Values Assembly  

11.12.23 Rock Steady Christmas Concert (2.30pm) 

14.12.23 

Christmas service at Church  

Christmas dinner  

KS2 - Carols on the Playground (2.30pm) 

End of Autumn Term  

 



 

Autumn 2 - Learning Overviews  

 

Rabbits Class… 

 

 

Otters Class… 

 



Hedgehog Class… 

 

 

Fox Class… 

 

 

 



As always, thank you all for your continued support. I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

 

Take care   

 

 

Mr Steve Moore  

Executive Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


